
Hello Teesdale OSHC Families. The last couple of weeks at OSHC have seen our children
engaged in a range of activities exploring different textures and how they can feel and

create with them. Children have also been engaging activities to challenge them to
increase their persistent skills. We love observing how the children at our program interact
with one another, enjoying each-others company as they engage in our range of planned

activities. We can't wait for the next weeks to come to see all the fun, imaginative and
creative play our little Oshies get up to--Stay Tuned! Rachael + Stacey

T O  E N R O L  &  B O O K ,  L O G I N  O R  C R E A T E  Y O U R  A C C O U N T  A T
W W W . C O M M U N I T Y O S H . E D U . A U  O R  E M A I L  A D M I N @ C O M M O S H . E D U . A U

COMMUNITYOSH NEWSLETTER
TEESDALE PS

W E E K  F I V E  +  S I X  T E R M  T H R E E  2 0 2 3


